
 AGENDA 
EMERGENCY OPERATIONS BOARD 
Monday, January 24, 2005, 1:30 p.m. 

EOB Room, P4 Level, City Hall East 
 
 

I. Declaration of Quorum; Introductions; Approval of Minutes 
 

II. Action Item 
 

A. Homeland Security Needs Assessment Report  - Anna Burton 
 
Recommendation  
That the Emergency Operations Board, as recommended by the 
Emergency Preparedness Department, approve and forward to the Mayor 
for transmittal to the City Council, the revised Homeland Security Needs 
Assessment Report - December 2004. 
 

III. Information Items 
  

A. La Conchita Landslide - Terry Manning 
B. January 2005 EOC Activation - Emile Mack 
C. Local Hazard Mitigation Plan - Larry Meyerhofer 
D. Homeland Security Grants - Anna Burton 
E. Citywide Public Safety Bond Program - Rob Freeman 
F. 2005 Annual Emergency Preparedness Exercise - Carol Parks 
G. American Red Cross & City of Los Angeles Blood Program Partnership “A 

Pint for Our People” - Amie Clark/Cliff Numark 
H. Other Announcements - Board Members 

     
IV. Public Comment Period 
 

Members of the public may address the Board on any matter which is within the 
subject matter jurisdiction of the Board. 

 
V. Adjourn 
   
EOB MEETING INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE ON THE EMERGENCY 
PREPAREDNESS DEPARTMENT WEBSITE. Go to http://www.lacity.org/epd/ 
epdeooeob1.htm. 
 
If you would like to be added to the EOB email distribution list, please send an email to 
claw @mailbox.lacity.org or contact Cecilia Law at (213) 978-0542. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 FORM  GEN.  160  (Rev.  6-80) 



CITY  OF  LOS  ANGELES 
 

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL  CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 
Date:  January 18, 2005 CF No. 02-0283 
 
To:   William J. Bratton, Chair 
   Emergency Operations Board 
 
   Emergency Operations Board Members 
 
From:  Anna Burton, Executive Assistant 
   Emergency Operations Board 
 
Subject: UPDATE - HOMELAND SECURITY NEEDS ASSESSMENT REPORT 
  
Recommendation  
 
That the Emergency Operations Board, as recommended by the Emergency Preparedness 
Department, approve and forward to the Mayor for transmittal to the City Council, the 
revised Homeland Security Needs Assessment Report - December 2004. 
            
Executive Summary
 
At its March 15, 2004 meeting, the Emergency Operations Board (EOB) approved the last 
revision of the City of Los Angeles Homeland Security Needs Assessment Report.  The 
original Homeland Security Needs Assessment Report was approved by the EOB in April 
2002, updated in January 2003, and revised in March 2004 and December 2004.     
 
Based on new information and approval of several homeland security grants, a 
reassessment of the Homeland Security Needs was conducted in December 2004.  Items 
funded from grants were removed, new items were added and all were prioritized within 
each departmental grouping.  There are now 87 projects totaling approximately $128 million 
in outstanding City-wide homeland security related needs.   
 
As additional information is made available and/or grants are secured, the Emergency 
Preparedness Department in conjunction with the Mayor’s Office of Criminal Justice 
Planning will continue to update the information and submit updates through the EOB for 
transmittal to the Mayor and City Council.  
  
If approved, this report will be forwarded to the Mayor for transmittal to the City Council as 
an information item.    
 
Attachment - Revised Homeland Security Needs Assessment Report - December 2004 
 
 
   
           
 


	II. Action Item

